
Ferndale Chapter #23 – April
2024
We had such a fun March meeting. For members who were not in
attendance at the meeting, and a reminder to those who were,
we will have two Coin March baskets at the next two meetings.
One will be for our regular coin march, the second will be for
our  “OES  Outreach”  program.  We  have  a  member  who  has
graciously  pledged  to  match  the  funds  donated  to  the
“Outreach” basket. What an opportunity this is to help our
Eastern Star Program grow and provide help to our Eastern Star
Brothers and Sisters.

It was with much pleasure that Sister Joni Hewston, Worthy
Matron of Camellia Star Chapter and myself had the pleasure
and Honor to Present Brother Lee Astorino with His 25 year
Certificate and Pin.

Major Date to include on Your April Calendar.
The Deputy’s OV was postponed to the April 10th Meeting. Our
Meeting begins at 7:30 PM. We will exemplify the following
ritual work – Proving the Chapter, Examining Committee, and
Balloting.

A very HAPPY BIRTHDAY to our members with April birthday’s!
Amy McCracken, 4?7; Susan Young, 4/7; David Guggenbickler,
4/11; David Peterson, 4/17; and Honorary Member Karen Parlato
4/27.

Nancy Bay, WM and Kirby Bay, WP
“April is the sweetest month of the year, the mellow season of
rebirth and renewal.”
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